
Preliminary Proposal for Low-Fee Supervision 
 
This proposal is for free supervision for LQP candidates who are seeing up to 4 
analysands for a low fee ($50 or less) that come through the referral service. Should the 
fee be raised during the ongoing treatment above $50, free supervision should still 
continue. The main thing is that the analysands seen by the candidate came through the 
referral service and started out paying $50 or less. Free supervision will only be available 
for the first four years of training. Once the candidate has more than 4 low-fee paying 
analysands, they must choose a second supervisor to be paid. A year of free supervision 
means one academic year.  
 
• Only analysts who are eligible to supervise (those having been graduated for at least 5 
years) are able to volunteer one hour a week of supervision for one year. 
 
• Free supervision should only be available for the first four years of training. 
 
• A list of analysts willing to donate one hour of free supervision a week for one year be 
compiled for candidates.  
 
• IAAP Candidates: Free supervision will only be offered to LQP candidates first, but if 
an analyst is willing to donate an hour of free supervision for an academic year to an 
IAAP candidate, this would be acceptable too, but only after placement of LQP 
candidates has been completed. 
 
 
  
 
 
	


